
2nd Sunday of Advent 

 

     SACRED HEART CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
1411 Lecaron Avenue, Sarnia, ON, N7V 3J1 

Ph: (519) 344-1601   Fax: (519) 344-3886 
Principal:  Mr. Wm. Nelson 

  Vice-Principal:  Mrs. Tamara Johnson 

      Secretaries: Mrs. Sandee Durnez; Mrs. Christina Frayne 

                                                            Director of Education: Dan Parr Board Chair: John Van Heck  
                                                            Superintendent:  Laura Callaghan Trustee: Michelle Parks 

 

WWeeeekk  aatt  aa  GGllaannccee  ffoorr  FFaammiilliieess    
DDeecceemmbbeerr  55,,  22001166  

Monday, December 5  

 Monday Liturgy at 12:20pm 
 

Tuesday, December 6 

 Gift card fundraiser orders due today 

 Poinsettia orders due today 

 Junior Boys Volleyball practice at lunch hour 

 Junior Boys Volleyball Semi-Final Game at  

   Sacred Heart at 3:15pm 
 

Wednesday, December 7 

 Star Bright Choir to Petrolia at 1:10pm 

 Prayer Warriors-Prayer Changes Things Sacred Heart Church 
 

Thursday, December 8 

 Gr. 2/3; Gr.3/; Gr.3/4; Gr.4 Excursion to Lambton Heritage Museum in Grand Bend 

 Feast of the Immaculate Conception at Our Lady of Mercy Church at 7pm - All welcome 

 Star Bright Choir to Petrolia at 1:10pm 

 

Friday, December 9 

 Grade 8 Faith Day at St. Patrick’s Catholic Secondary School in the morning 

 

Saturday, December 10 

 Lego League Tournament at Rosedale Public School beginning at 9am. Doors open at 

8am. 
 

ATTACHMENTS:   

1. View the latest school news at our School News website: HTTP://WWW.ST-CLAIR.NET/SHS/NEWS.ASPX 

2. Our Faith in Action 

 

Have a Great Weekend! 
 

http://www.st-clair.net/SHS/news.aspx


Our Faith in Action 

 

Fill the Barrel – Our goal is to over-fill the St. Vincent 

de Paul barrel located at the school office. Please send 

in your donations. The barrel will also be present at our 

Christmas Concerts where a non-perishable item may 

be dropped in as admission. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

During this advent season, as a school community, we are preparing our hearts 

and our minds for the coming of our Saviour, Jesus Christ. This year, we have 

once again partnered up with the St. Vincent de Paul and their hamper program 

with the River City Vineyard. It’s such an easy way to get involved in helping 

those in need at Christmas time. It’s as easy as purchasing toiletries and other 

household items for those in need. All donations will be picked up on December 

20, 2016. Any donation, no matter the size, would be greatly appreciated! 
 

Please help us fill our hampers with: 

 

 Shampoo 

 Soap 

 Toothpaste 

 Toothbrushes 

 Shaving cream 

 Razors 

 Aftershave 

 Conditioner 

 Hair ties 

 Hair brushes 

 Diapers 

 Small toys 

 Bath toys 

 Baby clothes 

 Socks 

 Kleenex 

 Paper towels 

 Bath towels 

 Hand towels 

 Baby food 

 Formula 

 Baby items 

 Ladies products 

 Detergent 

 Non-perishable foods 
 


